Beck, Jeane

From:

Tom Curcio <tcurcio25@att.net>

Sent:

Friday, July 12, 2013 7:08 AM

To:

Beck, Jeane Tom Curcio

Cc: Subject:

Securing permit for 2013 tootsie roll drive Knights of Colmbus

Dear Jeane Beck,

My name is Tom Curcio I am CO-Chairman for the Knights of Coulumbus 2013 Tootsie roll drive. You have helped in the past to set up a date with the our Alderman. I am contacting you to secure a General Permit for soliciting the following street corners for the weekend of September 20 and 21, 2013 from 6am to 6pm.

- 1.) Ogden and Elola Rd
- 2.) Ogden and Montgomery Rd
- 3.) Ogden and Route 59
- 4.) Eola and New York St.
- 5.) Eola and North Aurora Rd.
- 6.0 Route 59 and New York St.
- 8.) Route 59 Train Station, Friday Sept 20, 2013 5am to 9am. Lower walkway of the station, Not the train plat form.

We appreciate your help in the past and I look forward to your help for us this year. If there is anything else you may need you can contact me at:

Home: 630-978-2711 Cell: 630-209-4686 Email: tcurcio25@att.net

My home address is; 1877 Royal Lane, Aurora, Il 60503

I look forward to hear from you and the City Council soon.

Sincerely,

Tom Curcio

CO-Chairman KofC Tootsie Roll Drive for the Knights of Columbus-Robert H. Weaver Council# 12005.

1/19/13

Beck, Jeane

From:

Tom Curcio <tcurcio25@att.net>

Sent:

Friday, July 12, 2013 12:07 PM

To: Cc:

Beck, Jeane

Subject:

Windett, Shelly Re: Securing permit for 2013 tootsie roll drive Knights of Columbus

Hi Jeane,

Thanks for getting back to me already. Someone will be at the meeting on the 23rd.

Tom

From: "Beck, Jeane" < JBeck@aurora-il.org>

To: 'Tom Curcio' <tcurcio25@att.net>

Cc: "Windett, Shelly" < SWindett@aurora-il.org >

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 7:33 AM

Subject: RE: Securing permit for 2013 tootsie roll drive Knights of Columbus

Thank you for the request...if possible please attend the July 23rd GO meeting at 4:30 pm at the Aldermen's Office 60 E Downer Place Aurora or a representative just in case the committee has questions about your request.

See you then. Jeane Beck

From: Tom Curcio [mailto:tcurcio25@att.net]

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 7:08 AM

To: Beck, Jeane Cc: Tom Curcio

Subject: Securing permit for 2013 tootsie roll drive Knights of Colmbus

Dear Jeane Beck,

My name is Tom Curcio I am CO-Chairman for the Knights of Coulumbus 2013 Tootsie roll drive. You have helped in the past to set up a date with the our Alderman. I am contacting you to secure a General Permit for soliciting the following street corners for the weekend of September 20 and 21, 2013 from 6am to 6pm.

- 1.) Ogden and Elola Rd
- 2.) Ogden and Montgomery Rd
- 3.) Ogden and Route 59
- 4.) Eola and New York St.
- 5.) Eola and North Aurora Rd.
- 6.0 Route 59 and New York St.
- 8.) Route 59 Train Station, Friday Sept 20, 2013 5am to 9am. Lower walkway of the station, Not the train plat form.

We appreciate your help in the past and I look forward to your help for us this year. If there is anything else you may need you can contact me at:

Home: 630-978-2711 Cell: 630-209-4686 Email: tcurcio25@att.net My home address is; 1877 Royal Lane, Aurora, Il 60503

I look forward to hear from you and the City Council soon.

Sincerely,

Tom Curcio CO-Chairman KofC Tootsie Roll Drive for the Knights of Columbus-Robert H. Weaver Council# 12005.